
The Fair is coming! 
 
The dates for the fair are November 7 & 8. The team has met and planning is well on the way! 
 
Want to help? There are many ways to participate. The garden area will be selling house plants 
again this year. We need plants to sell. Do you have some which could be separated, or rooted? 
Cheryl Johnson has been dividing and rooting for our sale for several years. She would love to 
help you learn, and get started. 
 
Are you a crafter? Our graft group met last week to get organized. We will be meeting on 
Tuesdays from 10-2 in September and October in the back of the thrift store to work on our shell 
decorations and other projects. If you can work at home ( like how I make my pandemic 
animals), please consider making something for our sale. 
 
More specific requests will be coming in the next few weeks. There will be the silent auction, 
raffle baskets, country store, etc.  
 
The following people are appointed to the different areas of the fair, feel free to reach out to 
them if there's a section you would be interested in. 
Sea Garden - Pam Baker & Marty Synott 
Upstairs Crafts - Pam Baker & Merry Sue Ahlgren 
Country Store (Baked Goods) - Betsy Pottey, Karen Landry, Carol Abramczyk 
Silent Auction - Joanne Saunders, Brent Orr 
Jewelry - Marilyn Dexter 
Raffle Baskets - Diane Ranney 


